
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

23rd November 2015 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

YEAR 5/6 TRIP TO WEST YORKSHIRE PLAYHOUSE 
 

On Wednesday 16th December 2015, we will be taking the Year 5/6 children on a school trip to 
the West Yorkshire Playhouse (WYP) in Leeds to see a theatrical performance of Ian Fleming’s 
“Chitty Chitty Bang Bang”. 

 
Children will be expected to attend school at the normal time in the morning. We have booked 

coaches to collect us and we will leave school for the WYP at 12.45pm. The performance will begin 
at 1.30pm and will last a total of 2 hours. Therefore, we will be back at St Luke’s by approximately 

4.00pm.  Please could you inform us as to whether you will be collecting your child or allowing them 
to walk home on their own. 
 

All school dinner arrangements will be as normal and we are expecting children to wear their school 
uniforms also. 

 
The cost of the trip will be £5.00 and this includes the cost of both the ticket and coach travel. 

Please could you return the reply slip below, along with your payment, to school by Tuesday 15th 
December 2015. 

 
Kind regards 
 

Mr P. Cook, Mr J. Lillywhite & Mr S. Wood 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
REPLY SLIP 

 
I give permission for my child _______________________ to go to the West Yorkshire 
Playhouse on Wednesday 16th December 2015.  

 
I will be collecting / allowing my child to walk home at 4.15pm (please delete as appropriate)  

 
Signed: _______________________________ 

 
Telephone: __________________________ 


